CHASSELL TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING
Construction Contract for centennial Park Boardwalk Improvements
October 18, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 12:23 p.m. by Dave Mattson

PRESENT: Lynn Gierke, Dave Mattson and Kelly Holmes
Absent: Ryan Kuntze, Dan Palosaari

Chris Holmes presented the bid tabulation for the centennial Park Boardwalk-Re-Bid that was due on
October 10, 2024 at 11 am. Four bids were received ranging from $296,160 to $797,000 not including
the platform. Motion by Dave Mattson to accept the bid from MJO Contracting for $296,160 plus
$17,830 for platform, supported by Kelly Holmes. M/C.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:30 pm, per mo:?n by Dave Mattson, supported by Lynn Gierke. Mm/C
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